Web Site and Player of the Year Report for the AGM 2016
The number of visitors to the web site increased by about 10% in 2015 compared to 2014.

A new feature of Deal of the Week has been introduced; thanks to those who have submitted deals and to John Holland and Alan Mould for checking articles.

The Player of the Year competition was revamped for the Intermediate category this year and has been a success in that more players have had more opportunities to score points and the competition has been closer.
I do not think that further rule changes for the Intermediates are needed, the scoring and qualification rules seem to work quite well and it is quite complicated working out the Intermediate category points, so further complication would not be welcome.
